
 

Port City Men’s Bowling Club 
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President: Paul Brady 

Senior Vice President: Trevor Scholz  

Vice President: Paul Webster 

Secretary: Chris Palmer 

Treasurer: Leigh Hardingham 

Committee:  Colin Halls, Tony Mallia, Les Scholz 

Selectors: Dave Lomas, Les Scholz, Paul Jacobsen and Bob Crombie 
( Chairman) 

Catering: Terry Schollum 

Publicity: Colin Halls. 

Congratulations to Wayne Evans, Paul Brady and Judy Scholz who 
have been elected for a term of three years to the board of Club 
LTD. 

The first week of jack attack was held in conjunction with “Bowls 
for Boobs” fund raiser. Thanks to the hard work of Phil and Jaco it 
was a huge success. 

Note for your diary – presentation day this year will held on Saturday 
16th December. Your committee is looking at a slightly different 
format this year. 

Also Christmas Ham Raffles will be held on Wednesdays 6th, 13th and 
20th of December. 



Also under review is the format of club championships for 2018, 
with a view to increase entry numbers, and maybe level the playing 
field for some championships. Some of the championships will be 
handicap events. 

Zone 14 will be meeting this month to finally decide the starting 
time, and format for pennants 2018. Meanwhile your selectors do 
require some indication from members if you intend to play 
pennants next year, even if you cannot commit to the full season. 
This will allow all players to be registered for pennants with the 
Royal. See the notice on the board. 

Melbourne Cup Tuesday 7th November, there will be mixed bowls 
starting at 10 am. 

Annual green renovations start this week ( October 16th) with green 
3. This means Wednesday and Friday bowls will be triples, and 
depending on numbers, triples may be required on some Thursdays. 

Please take the time to visit our facebook page which is being 
regularly updated by Phil and others.  

If any members would like to contribute to your monthly newsletter, 
you can email me at colh1941@gmail.com  

Our thanks to our various sponsors this month- Port KIA, Wiggly Tail 
Butchery, Ditchfield Dental and Tony Meath Air Conditioning. 

Healthy tip: Take your heart for a walk every day. 

 

Cheers 

Colin Halls 
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